Summerfield Schools
Transportation Request for 2024/2025 School Year

in order for Summerfield Schools to provide a safe and orderly transportation system, ALL students needing bus
service for the 2024/2025 school year are required to register with the transportation department. A new form
is required every year. Students living west of Saline 5t. will meet at Perry Park for morning pick-up. In-town
students will not have afternoon transportation.
Students who are not registered with the transportation department will not be assigned a bus for the
upcoming school year.

Home Address: City:

Home Phone: Emergency Phone;

Please circle the bus route(s) your child was on last year:

Green Alligator- Mrs. Kottke Purple Giraffe - Rotating Driver Blue Fish - Ms. Vicki
White Horse - Ms. Kendra Pink Flamingo - Mr. Wylie Orange Dog - Ms. Stacey
Please list all students needing transportation Grade Teacher
Student(s) Name 2024/2025 {office use only)

Please Circle One

Students will be picked up at home - AM YES NO
Students will be dropped off at home - PM YES NO
Students will be picked up at daycare - AM YES NO
Address:
Students will be dropped off at daycare - PM YES NO
Address:

Parent's Name (please print):

Parent's Signature: Date:

Please return this form by May 31, 2024
Forms may be emailed to kottke@summerfield.k12.mi.us or returned to either of the school offices



